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Spring is on its way. If we take the time to look around us we see that nature is the
handiwork of our Lord. It will not be long before the trees are budding out and flowers are
starting to bloom. The birds’ nests will be full of eggs and we will see signs of new life
everywhere. The variety of flowers, plant life and animals display the depth of God’s
imagination and show his desire to give life. The mountains stand in mute testament to his
majesty and grandeur. The seas and the oceans swell and rage in honor of his mightiness
and universal power. The sun and moon and stars brilliantly but quietly shine to his glory.

Think about this for a moment. All of creation displays different characteristics of the
creator but only one small part of his creation can actually tell of his love. Mankind is not
just a simple part of creation; we are the crowning glory. We are made in HIS image. We
are able to express feelings and emotions and unlike any other portion of God’s creation, we
can tell of his love. When a person experiences the life changing love of God through
salvation in Jesus Christ, that person now has not only the opportunity to tell of the love that
God has given but is obligated by our calling to share with our words and show with our
actions this love that comes only through Jesus. “For we are His creation, created in Christ
Jesus for good works, which God prepared ahead of time so that we should walk in them.”
(Ephesians 2:10)
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Believing and Belonging,
Bro Rick



For the Men of our Church
There are some great opportunities for our men to grow in fellowship with one another as well as in their
relationship with the Lord.
a. Gridiron men’s conference is in June but you must sign up now.
b. Mangham Men’s Retreat is coming up in April but space is limited so join us now.
c. Man church is studying the lives of men in scripture. This is a great time of study, growth and
fellowship.

For more information on these events, contact Jeff White, Chris Winstead, or Rick Aultman

Ladies' Pokeno
Ladies' Pokeno will be March 7, at 6:00 PM.

D-Now
D-Now for youth is March 11-12.

Youth Camp
Youth camp is July 11-16. If your child would like to go, please sign them up by Sunday, March 13.

Men's Game Night
Men's game night will be March 14, at 6:00 PM.

Ladies Brunch
The ladies will have a brunch and craft day Saturday, March 19, at 10:00 AM.

Senior Saints Revival
All Senior Adults are invited to the Senior Saints Revival March 23, at 10:30 AM. Lunch fish fry
compliments of Gary Gilley.
Our guest speaker is Tim Post.

Winter Jam
There will be Winter Jam for youth March 25.

Young Adult Retreat
Young Adult Retreat will be April 1-3.

Men's Gridiron Conference
June 17 & 18 will be the Men's Gridiron conference in Huntsville, AL. Sign-up sheet is in the foyer. If
you have any questions contact Scott McKay at 318-355-5139. March 20 is the deadline to sign up.

Samaritan's Purse March:
Toothbrushes, Floss

Birthday Calendars
March birthday calendars are available in the foyer.

Senior Saints in March
We honor our Senior Saint over Seventy: Helen Luckett



Care & Share March:
Sugar, Flour, Corn Meal

Financial Statements
January Financial Statements are available in the foyer.

March 6 — Wendi Chevalier — Tracy Hoggatt
March 13 — Maleno Orr — Charline Odom
March 20 — Rachel Gandy — T. J. Thompson
March 27 — Ann Church — Jessica McKay

March 6 — Melissa Duckworth — T. J. Thompson
March 13 — Andrea Spruell — Mackenzie Burns
March 20 — Sonya Arender — Mona Chisholm
March 27 — Susan Morgan — Emma O'Neal

Facebook: www.facebook.com/manghambaptist
Email: office@manghambaptist.org
Web: www.manghambaptist.org



